
 

 

 

Equivalency Committee Report to Academic Senate 

1/21/2025 

 

Greetings,  

At our December 5, 2024 meeting, the Equivalency committee determined that the 
information submitted in the application demonstrated that Matthew Ramey  meets 
equivalency in Education. 

The committee reviewed the documents for the category of “Academic Background 
Equivalence,” which requires the applicant to meet all minimum requirements for 
qualification in a related field and possess thirty (30) semester units of graduate work in the 
academic field specified in the job announcement. 

 

Kimberly Bligh, Faculty Co-Chair 

Jessica Wojtysiak, Admin Co-Chair 


